
MGA Member Meeting July 1, 2021   

President Tommy Lee called the Meeting to order and led the group in the pledge of Allegiance  

The following items were discussed: 

Tommy asked for a motion to skip the reading of the last meeting’s minutes. The motion was made, 

seconded, and approved by all present. 

Treasurers Report – Tony Delmonte reported that revenue to date is $1,400 under budget and 

expenses are $4,600 under budget. Our current bank balance is $5,113. Tony also noted that we 

have one more luncheon planned this year. A motion was made and accepted to approve the 

minutes. 

Tommy asked for and received a motion to suspend all other committee reporting. The motion was 

made and accepted.  

New Business: 

Tommy reported that Mike Bagnato had agreed to chair the nominating committee again this year. A 

motion was made and accepted approving Mike as the chair of that committee. 

Tommy also noted that the board was open to receiving nominees for the John Terrell Award. 

 

A motion was made and seconded to adjourn the meeting. 

Respectively submitted: Lee Pereksta, MGA Secretary 


